MYHA Board of Directors

Meeting Minutes
June 13, 2011
Dunn County Ice Arena
Meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m.  Mission and vision were read by Sara Card.  Role call was taken and the following MYHA board members were present:  Scott Strong, LeAnne Talberg, Michelle Klass, Sarah Card, Lissa Marsolek, Jane Strong.  Board members not present were: Pam Entorf, Brent Miller, Lori Paulson, Tim Rowan.
Secretary Report: May minutes will be distributed via email for approval.
Treasurer Report:

The golf outing was a success this year and the net profit was approximately $4,390.  MYHA tax return for the fiscal year has been completed by the accountant and are ready to be sent in.
Ice Board Update:  

Wayne Argo was officially voted in as President of the Ice Board.  The Ice Board has agreed to look at previous rink bids submitted and have them re-bid to determine actual current costs to build a new rink.  A joint meeting between the Ice Board and MYHA Board will be held soon to discuss an updated plan of action for the new rink effort.
President’s Update:  Scott Strong

Currently looking for someone to fill the concession position.  Applications will be sought from membership.  Several individuals have been identified as potential candidates for the position.
General Ops:  Lori Paulson

No update at this time
Concession:  Open Position

 No update at this time
Tournament:  Pam Entorf

No update at this time
Scheduling/Equipment: Tim Rowan

 No Update at this time
Fundraising: Jane Strong

Several new options for fundraising were discussed.  Jane will investigate some of these ideas further and report back to the board.

Hockey Ops Update: Lissa Marsolek
Has prepared applications for coaches and team managers for the upcoming season.  Will have the applications posted online shortly.  Solid numbers for teams will be known after the fall sign up.  Would like to form a subcommittee for Hockey Ops to delegate areas of responsibility.

Communications: Sarah Card

Working on cleaning up the website over the summer.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m by Scott Strong.  Second by Lissa Marsolek.  All voted in favor and meeting was adjourned.

